
Professional Learning Grant (PLG) 2021/2022  

The Welsh Government have awarded all schools in Wales with extra financial support 

to enable all teaching and learning staff to prepare for the new curriculum for Wales. 

Schools are required to publish their plans.   

At The John Frost School, the Professional Learning Grant will support us in realising 

our commitment to improving the quality of learning and teaching across the school. 

This means ensuring our professional learning offer for staff meets the expectations and 

vision set out by the Welsh Government who consider the development of schools as 

learning organisations a key means for realising the new curriculum. The key seven 

dimensions within this vision are:  

 Developing a shared vision centred on the learning of all students  

 Creating and supporting continuous learning opportunities for all staff  

 Promoting team learning and collaboration among all staff  

 Establishing a culture of enquiry, innovation and exploration  

 Embedding systems for collecting and exchanging knowledge for learning  

 Learning with and from the external environment and wider learning system  

 Modelling and growing learning leadership 

 


